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Comments: Please rescind the decision to find that the proposed 14-mile long powerline in the Caja del Rio has

no significant impact.  The integrity and values of the spiritual and cultural resources as well as the natural

resources of the Caja del Rio are threatened by the power line that is being proposed.  The effects of removal of

vegetation, aerial and ground obstacles for wildlife, and the path of the line through cultural sites cannot be

mitigated.  Rather than a new powerline, the proponents need to develop other alternatives like upgrading the

existing powerlines.  

 

Thank you for considering reversing the request to decision. 

Rich Schrader

 


